

27 September 2005

MARITIME

Luigi Tuia PO Box 112 **DONNYBROOK WA 6239**

Dear Luigi

Thank you for being amongst the many thousands of people who have registered their own name, family or ancestors on the Welcome Walls. Response has been overwhelming.

Your registered details will appear on the Welcome Walls as follows:

Principe Di Udine BETTI, Aurelia 1928

If the details above are not correct please complete the attached Stage 2 Amendment Form and post or fax it to the Western Australian Maritime Museum before October 21, 2005.

Please note that the additional information you have provided on the registration form will appear on the Passages database.

We envisage that Stage 2 of the Welcome Walls will be completed early 2006. We will provide further information to you regarding the Launch of Stage 2 as well as Welcome Wall events that you will be personally invited to.

Once again thank you for enthusiasm and support in helping us celebrate the vital role migrants have played in the establishment and success of Western Australia.

Yours sincerely

DWS

Donna Wallis-Smith Welcome Walls Project Manager

